
MARGOTE CHARDONNAY
The Brocard family is well-known for 

Chablis. The Margote Chardonnay speaks 
with a similar voice, even though it 

grows outside Chablis and carries the 
modest Vin de France designation. Look 
for voluptuous stone fruit flavors with a 
mineral backbone to carry through to a 

long, satisfying finish.

Vin de France, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extraordinary!

MARGOTE CHARDONNAY
The Brocard family is well-known for 

Chablis. The Margote Chardonnay speaks 
with a similar voice, even though it 

grows outside Chablis and carries the 
modest Vin de France designation. Look 
for voluptuous stone fruit flavors with a 
mineral backbone to carry through to a 

long, satisfying finish.

Vin de France, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extraordinary!

MARGOTE CHARDONNAY
The Brocard family is well-known for 

Chablis. The Margote Chardonnay speaks 
with a similar voice, even though it 

grows outside Chablis and carries the 
modest Vin de France designation. Look 
for voluptuous stone fruit flavors with a 
mineral backbone to carry through to a 

long, satisfying finish.

Vin de France, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extraordinary!

MARGOTE CHARDONNAY
The Brocard family is well-known for 

Chablis. The Margote Chardonnay speaks 
with a similar voice, even though it 

grows outside Chablis and carries the 
modest Vin de France designation. Look 
for voluptuous stone fruit flavors with a 
mineral backbone to carry through to a 

long, satisfying finish.

Vin de France, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extraordinary!

MARGOTE CHARDONNAY
The Brocard family is well-known for 

Chablis. The Margote Chardonnay speaks 
with a similar voice, even though it 

grows outside Chablis and carries the 
modest Vin de France designation. Look 
for voluptuous stone fruit flavors with a 
mineral backbone to carry through to a 

long, satisfying finish.

Vin de France, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extraordinary!

MARGOTE CHARDONNAY
The Brocard family is well-known for 

Chablis. The Margote Chardonnay speaks 
with a similar voice, even though it 

grows outside Chablis and carries the 
modest Vin de France designation. Look 
for voluptuous stone fruit flavors with a 
mineral backbone to carry through to a 

long, satisfying finish.

Vin de France, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Extraordinary!


